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1. Error in Supps 
 

On page 2, in 2.2 of the supplemental regulations the Registrars phone number is incorrect, 
please replace the incorrect number with 503-801-4786.   
 
On page 13, in 13.3.4 it shows Nagle’s Revenge SS18 as the power stage, it should be 
SS19. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Jeff Snowden, Clerk of the Course       Alan Perry, Asst. Clerk of the Course 
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